- Karachi Council on Foreign Relations

POINTING THE WAY TO INTERNATIONAL UNDERSTANDING

Date: 07 August 2018
H.E. MR. JESUS GREGORIO GONZALEZ
Ambassador
Embassy of Venezuelan
Tehran-Iran

“Sympathy form Karachi Council on F oreign Relations”
Dear Excellency,

I hope this letter will find your good self and your colleagues in the bests of
health.

Excellency on behalf of the Chairman Admiral Shahid Karimullah (R), Board of Governors and
the people of the Republic of Pakistan and on my own behalf, I offer our deepest sympathy and
condemned attack on His Excellence Mr. Nicolas Maduro(President of Venezuela) who luckily
survived this assassination attempt in which drones armed with explosives detonated while he
was delivering a speech.

Keeping in view the relations Karachj Council is enjoying with the Latin American Countries in
Pakistan especially with Argentine, Brazil, Cuba in Pakistan and with the Chilean Embassy in
Abu Dhabi and Colombia in Turkey, we extend our full cooperation to your Excellency to
promote the Pakistan-Venezuela strategic partnership for common development and contributed
in enhancing bilateral cooperation in number of areas and cementing friendship between the two
nations. Pakistan is also willing to work with Venezuela to deepen their bilateral strategic
partnership for common development and bring benefits to the two countries and peoples
especially in the absence of the Venezuelan diplomatic mission in Pakistan.

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sincerely yours, _

\asti”

Ahsan Mukhtar Zubairi
Secretary General/CEO
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